
TVCDC OCTOBER 2014 NEWS 

2’s, 3’s, 4’s & 5’s 

FALL is here and we have a lot of learning 

activities and fun planned! We have enjoyed 

getting to know your children and hope they 

have shared details of their day in Preschool 

with you and all that they have learned! 

As a reminder, since the weather is getting 

cooler please make sure to send your child 

with a labeled jacket in case of chilly 

mornings. We are also requesting a change 

of clothes to be changed out for the fall 

season.   

 

SPECIAL DAYS: 

 Oct 4
th

- TVCS Homecoming Parade 

Oct 9
th

- Smokey Bear visit!  

Oct 21
st
- Young Living Oils Class  

Oct 30
th

- Harvest parties 

2’s  
In our Two’s Preschool we are  

focusing on the letters Ee, Ff, Gg & Hh. 

“Everything Pumpkin” week is Oct 27-

31. We will also have our Harvest 

Parties on Thursday, October 30. Each 

child may wear their favorite pajamas 

that day. Sign-up sheets will be available 

outside of each classroom.  

 

Ms. Emily, Ms. Kristen, Ms. Holley, Ms. 

Bailey, Ms. Desiree    

3’s, 4’s & 5’s  
Our letter focus/theme for each 
week in October will be as follows: 
Sept 29 - Oct 3 “Ee” Our Abeka animal 
is Ellie Elephant. We will learn about  
Elephants, Eggs and how to be safe 
around Electricity. 
Oct 6 - 10 “ Ff “  Our Abeka animal is 
Freddy Fish,  We will learn about 
Fingerprints, Fish, Frogs and Fire Safety 
Week (the 6th-10th) and Firefighters. 

Oct 13 – 17 “ Gg ” - Our Abeka animal is 
Gomer Goat. We will learn about Goats, 
Gorillas. 

Holy, holy, holy is the Lord Almighty; 
the whole earth is full of his glory. 
Isaiah 6:3 

 

Oct 20 – 24 “Hh” Our Abeka animal is 
Homer Horse. We will learn about 
horses, Healthy habits and our human 
body.   
Oct 27- 31 “Everything Pumpkin” 
Week. We will also have our Harvest 
Parties on Thursday, October 30. Each 
child may wear their favorite pajamas 
that day. Sign-up sheets will be 
available outside of each classroom. 
For the month of October we will focus 
on the numbers 1-10 and 11- 15. We 
will continue to introduce addition and 
subtraction. We hope to make math fun 
and get them to like it by using different 
media and games in addition to 
paperwork.                            
If you have any questions please feel 
free to contact any of your child’s 
teachers. 
Thank you and have a blessed 
October! 
With Christ’s love. 
3’s- Ms. Becky, Ms. Brianne, Ms. Stacey 
& Ms. Rachel & Ms. Olivia, Mr. Donnie   
4’s & 5’s - Ms. Brenda, Ms. Eve, Ms. 
Allison, Ms. Heather, Mr. Donnie   
 

“Play is often talked about as if it were a 

relief from serious learning. But for 

children, play is serious learning.” Mr. 

Rogers 

 

 
Parent Reminder:  

Please notify the main office of 

any schedule changes in your 

child’s scheduled weekly 

commitment.  The main office 

hours are 8am-5pm.   


